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LETTER DATED 8 FEBRUARY 2008 FROM THE PERMANENT 

REPRESENTATIVE OF EGYPT ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF 
THE CONFERENCE ON DISARMAMENT REGARDING DOCUMENT 

CD/WP.549 DATED 5 FEBRUARY 2008 
 

 
 
 
 
 

I have the honor to refer to the Organizational Framework for the 2008 Session of the 
Conference on Disarmament as contained in Document CD/WP.549 dated 5th of February, 2008. 
 

You will note that the last year’s Organizational Framework for the 2007 CD Session 
(CD/2007/CRP.1 dated 24th of January 2007) was issued as a Conference Room Paper whereas it 
was issued as a Working Paper for this year’s Session.  I would appreciate if you would direct 
the Secretariat to provide clarification on this matter and in particular the effects associated with 
the choice to issue this session’s Organizational Framework as a Working Paper document. 

 
I kindly request that this letter be circulated as an official document of the Conference. 

 
 
 
 
 
 (Signed): Sameh Shoukry 
  Ambassador 
  Permanent Representative 
 
 

_____ 


